

www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\office - act team\early closure letters - act\early closure letter march 2018.docx

March 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: All Years - End of term arrangements

This term ends on Thursday 29th March 2018 at 12.30pm. School transport will be rearranged for 12.45pm. Wokingham Borough Council has advised that the following routes can accommodate an early pickup:

M11 The Holt School to Shinfield

The Holt School to Shinfield via Barkham 244 The Holt School to Shinfield via Sindlesham 202

M18/M09 The Holt School to Finchampstead

The Holt School to Arborfield M19

School transport will be rearranged for 12.45pm. Wokingham Borough Council has advised that they cannot rearrange the timings of the public transport routes, so parents of students using the Lion X4, Lion 4, or 128/129 services will need to check the bus timetables and make their own arrangements.

There will be no school lunch provided but snacks and cold food will be available at break time. Students in receipt of free school meals will be able to collect a sandwich lunch at break.

Reception will close at 12.30pm.

Yours sincerely

Mr Ben Adams Assistant Headteacher